
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Letter of Invitation and Request for Livelihood Partnership
1 message

DHSUD 4B HOACDD <4bhoacdd@gmail.com> Tue, May 24, 2022 at 9:41 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Greetings!

This has reference to our letter sent to you through this email address regarding our invitation to the "DHSUD MIMAROPA Regional
Confederation Formation" scheduled on 27 May 2022, at DHSUD Auditorium, Quezon City. We would like to inform you that the said
event is moved to 21 June 2022.

We are sorry for the inconvenience this may have caused you. It will be highly appreciated if we can get a confirmation of your
attendance on or before 10 June 2022.

We are attaching herewith the program for your reference.

Thank you for your consideration and time. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

HOACD Division
Regional Office 4B (MIMAROPA)
5th Floor DHSUD Bldg., Kalayaan Avenue
Corner Mayaman Street, Diliman
Quezon City
0927-437-6114 / 0961-498-0236

On Wed, May 11, 2022 at 8:50 AM DHSUD 4B HOACDD <4bhoacdd@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day!



This is to formally invite you to the "DHSUD MIMAROPA Regional Confederation Formation" that will be held on May 27, 2022, at
DHSUD Auditorium, Quezon City.


Attached is our letter of invitation for details. We will highly appreciate your feedback soon. If you have questions, please don't
hesitate to contact us on our numbers given below. Thank you and more power!


HOACD Division
Regional Office 4B (MIMAROPA)
5th Floor DHSUD Bldg., Kalayaan Avenue
Corner Mayaman Street, Diliman
Quezon City
0927-437-6114 / 0961-498-0236
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